P.O. Box 653

Quinlan, TX 75474 Hoyt Breathing Air
PH: 800-447-3385 FX: 903-447-3409 Products

*Equipment Sales/Service/Leasing
Feel free to contact us at:
HoytAir.com -or- LHoyt4033@aol.com *Onsite Testing & Certification

uotation

To: Hopkins County Fire Services — Attn: Andy Endsley -
AEndsley@hopkinscountytx.org

From: Lisa Hoyt-Levitsky — Office Manager
Date: 06/23/22
Re: Breathing Air Compressor Service Agreement

IT HAS COME TO OUR ATTENTION THAT YOUR COMPRESSOR SERVICE AGREEMENT WILL
RENEWA IN October 2022. PLEASE RETURN THIS PAGE TO OUR OFFICE AT (903) 447-3409
(FAX) OR LHOYT4033@AOL.COM TO ACCEPT THIS SERVICE. FAILURE TO RETURN IN A
TIMELY MANNER COULD RESULT A SERVICE CALL SHOULD WE HAVE TO RESCHEDULE A
SCHEE)}JEED SERVICE. )

/\_j o " % /‘\\
"/A/CCEPT siGNATURE. AU ﬁj

. P.O.#(IFNEEDED)

__DECLINE SIGNATURE:

Equipment Serviced: Bauer Compressor — S/N 46098

Annual Service:

1. Change cartridges two times

2. Change oil one time

3. Change Intake Filter one time

4. Change Mechanical Separator one time

5. Test breathing air each quarter (certified per Texas Fire Commission & NFPA)*™
“*AIR TEST RESULTS 24/7 AVAILABLE ONLINE*™™

Parts included in Annual Service:

1. Chemical cartridges

2. Mechanical Separator Element

EXHIBIT

-




3. 0O'rings and Back-up Rings

4. Purifier cartridges

5. Intake filter
6. Oil
Payment:
1. Annual *$ 2,400.00
-or-
2. Quarterly (after each visit) *$ 600.00
ONE TIME ONLY OFFER !

INTERESTED IN GUARANTING THIS PRICING FOR THE NEXT THREE YEARS?
CONTACT LISA HOYT-LEVITSKY AT 800-447-3385 FOR DETAILS
Approved Repairs & Upgrades:
1. Parts
2. Labor $75.00/hour

3. Service Call $150.00 — (plus current fuel service charge if applicable) only applies if it
is during a time that we are not there doing your regularly scheduled service.

Emergency Service (after business hours and/or weekends):
1. Parts
2. Emergency Service Charge $ 250.00 + Current Fuel Charge If Applicable

3. Labor $75.00/hour

We appreciate the opportunity to quote on these needs for your department and look forward

to your reply.

* any increase in pricing from your previous contract may be the result of one or more of the following: new NFPA Air
Quality Requirements, Manufacturer/Supplier increase, added equipment on your site, fuel surcharge, and/or hazardous

materials disposal.
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